PARENT INFORMATION NIGHT

On Monday 27th February 2017, we are hosting a hands-on Google
InFormation Night for parents. This wil give you the opportunity to gain
a better under«;’randir\a of how your chid is using the Google Suite in
the classroom, as well as ways you too may benefit From ucsina these
tools.

Al welcome!
When: Monday 27th Februar'y, 2017
Time: Gpm - 75 pm

Where: St Philomena's Parish Hall

Please RSVP Kara by 23rd Febr‘uary to kbansonEstphiomenamoree catholic eduau and
dicate whether you wil need to borrow a Chromebook.




